
 

Year 5 
  

Year 5 visited the Science Museum this week as part of their work on the 
Good Vibrations topic. Hakim in 5H wanted to share his experience with 
everyone. 
 
“It was amazing in the Science Museum especially the launch pad. We did 
different kinds of activities. Each group moved around the museum to 
explore and learnt new things. Once we finished looking around the 
museum, we went to the Launch Pad. Everybody was eager to go there. 
Lunch was awesome, everyone couldn't wait for it to start. When we got 
to the Launch Pad, everyone was overexcited. Firstly, we had to carry out 
an experiment. There was a hologram of a watch, it was amazing! Once it 
was time for the next part, everyone went crazy!!In this part, there were 
outstanding experiments to do. The best activity was when we had to 
make the bridge. Other schools helped us to make it, so did Mrs Morris. In 
the Launch Pad, we made some new friends with other school pupils. 
When it was time for us to go, everyone felt tired. Once we arrived back at 
the underground, we went on the train. It was a pleasure for the parents 
to come and help us. When we arrived at school, we all went home! 
Uhhhhhhh! What a great trip.” 
 
Thank you to all the parents who supported their children's class with the 
trip this week. We cannot thank you enough for taking time to be a part of 
your child's education. Have a great weekend.  
The Year 5 team. 


